

Bullitt County Public Schools

1040 Highway 44 East Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165 Phone: 502-869-8000 Fax: 502-543-3608 www.bullittschools.org

TO:

Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM:

Lisa Lewis, Director of Finance \\

DATE:

March 16, 2022

RE:

Audit Contract

Each year a school district must hire an Auditor to review the financial information, prepare the financial audit, and submit to Kentucky Department of Education. Barnes Dennig conducted the previous audit for the District with one possible renewal. At this time, I request to submit a Request for Proposal for Auditing Services for the 2021-22 fiscal year.